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Dear Parents,

As part of our continuing commitment to provide good quality childcare we would be grateful if you would take the time to answer a few questions, which will help us to maintain the high standards we currently have at the nursery.
1. As a parent / carer did you find the registration process easy?


Yes 
No
Don’t know  

Comments – 

2. As a parent / carer do you feel that you were provided with all the information you needed before your child started?


Yes 
No
Don’t know  

Comments – 

3. As a parent / carer do you feel that the induction session went smoothly?


Yes 
No
Don’t know  

Comments – 

4. As a parent / carer do you feel that you are well informed about your child’s progress at the nursery?


Yes 
No
Don’t know  

Comments – 

5. As a parent / carer do you feel that the staff are approachable, friendly and professional?

Yes 
No
  Don’t know 

Comments - 

3.  As a parent / carer do you feel that any improvements could be made with our staffing and their approach to parents and children?

4. Are you aware that the Pre-school is a charity and that we fundraise for equipment and improvements?

 
Yes 
No

Comments – 

5. As a parent / carer do you feel that you are kept up-to-date with news from the nursery i.e. fundraising, outings, improvements etc!

Yes
No

Comments – 

6.  In order to aid our development, do you have any suggestions on how we could improve our service or the setting?

7. Do you think the Pre-school has good resources, (toys and equipment) that allow your child to play and explore, become active learners and be able to be creative and think critically?


Yes 
No
Don’t know 


Comments- 

8.  What resources / facilities would you like to see at Buckles and Bows? 

9. Any other comments about your time at Buckles and Bows:

Name (optional) ____________________________________
Date______________________________________________
